COPY
ILOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305

10th July, 1959.

Dear Sirs,
Steamer "TWEED"

This ship was under survey at
Montevideo in May/June when a creck in the
after main feed pump water end valve chest
was repaired by the Metalock process.

It is recommended, however, that
these repairs should be re-examined by the
end of December, 195G, and the Committee
have continued the class subject to this
matter receiving attention by that time, and
to the propeller being examined or renewed at
the next dry dockinge. -

Yours faithfully,

Deputy COlerk to the
Classification Committee,

The Superintendent Engineer,
Royal Mail Lines Ltd.,

Royal Mail House,

leadenhall Street,

London 5.C.3.
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